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Vokislav Nikolic   Srpko Rakita   Slavko Vukovic 

     
     

 
Branislav Kovac   Goran Dejic   Sinisa Jojin 

     
    

 
Re: ALR – Non Farm Use Application 
 
The Fraser Valley Regional District has reviewed the application submitted to the Agricultural Land 
Commissions (ALC) Application Portal and have identified that an Agent Authorization Letter has not 
been completed for each of the property owners. 
 
Each property owner will need to complete the attached form and the completed forms will need to 
be submitted online to the ALC Application Portal.  
 
Please submit all of the agent authorization letters by September 1, 2018 in order to proceed with 
your application.  Your application will remain incomplete until the letters have been submitted.  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andrea Antifaeff 
Planning Technician 
 
Enclosures:  Agricultural Land Commissions Agent Authorization Letter 
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